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Memorial Services Announced for Fallen WSP Trooper Christopher Gadd #927 
 
 
EVERETT, Wash. - The memorial service for fallen Washington State Patrol (WSP) Trooper Christopher 
Gadd #927 is scheduled to take place at 1 p.m. on Tuesday, March 12, 2024, at the Angel of the Winds 
Arena in Everett, Wash. 
 
The service will be open to the public with a ceremonial procession preceding the memorial. Additional 
information regarding the procession and memorial will be provided in the coming days through a follow-
up media release. 
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